NOTICE OF COMPLETION OF TENTATIVE INVENTORY AND
VALUATION DATA FOR 2025

(Pursuant to Sections 501 of the Real Property Tax Law)

Pursuant to Section 501 of the Real Property Tax Law, notice is hereby given that assessment
inventory and valuation data for the Town of Russell is available for review either online at
Russell Town Website, where it may be seen or examined in person at 4 Pestle St, Russell by
any interested person. Please feel free to call me with questions or concerns (315) 244-6800.
An appointment must be made to review this information with the assessor during the following
days.

Wednesday, May 7 4:00pm — 8:00pm (appointment only)
Saturday, May 10 7:30am - 11:30am (appointment only)
Wednesday, May 14 11:30am— 3:30pm (appointment only)

I will be available by appointment only. Please feel free to call me with questions or concerns
(315) 244-6800. You may also text, email or mail any complaints. There will also be a drop box
available at the Russell Town Hall.

Town Hall, 4 Pestle St, Russell
E-mail: russellassessor@gmail.com
Mail: PO Box 628, Russell, NY 13684

and on the Town of Russell website - https:/russellny.ora/

Dated this May 1, 2025 Amy S Hunt, Russell Assessor

*This is to be published at least once in each of two consecutive weeks in the official town
newspaper.

This is to be posted as a legal notice at the entrance of the Town Clerk’s Office




